
Report phishing attempts

Credit unions have reported phishing attempts and other fraudulent scams.

  

Credit unions should report phishing attempts to phishing@ncua.gov .

  

Credit union members and consumers should report any attempts to their credit unions or other
financial institutions, especially if they have provided personal, confidential information.

  

For more information to to www.ncua.gov/Resources/FraudAlert/index.aspx

  A message from Sandia Laboratory Federal Credit Union
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